
SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL DECISION: Dated Thursday 21st May 2020 

 
 
 
PA20/03894 

Non-material amendment for changes to external finishes and replace garage doors 
with bi-fold doors in the playroom area (Application number PA19/11220 dated 29th 
January 2020 relates)  
Brambles Longlands Lane Burraton Coombe Saltash Cornwall PL12 4QF 

 
 
 

“Due to the restrictions placed on the Town Council as a result of the pandemic 
Coronavirus, this response represents the opinion of Members of Saltash Town 
Council identified through a consultation process and will be ratified at the next 
appropriate Planning and Licensing Committee meeting”. 
 
 
 
It was agreed to RECOMMEND APPROVAL. 


